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Public Service of Indiana
ATTh: Dr. James Coughlin

Vice President, Nuclear
1000 East Main Street
Plainfield, Indiana 46168

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 9,1978, supp;amenting your
letter of August 22, 1978, relative to the steps you have taken to
correct the noncompliance identified in our letter dated July 20, 1978.
We will examine your corrective action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation vith us is appreciated.

Sincerel,,

.

R. F. Heishman, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch

cc: Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
PDR

Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
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